
HEREFORDSHIRE COUNCIL 

MINUTES of the meeting of Regulatory Sub Committee held at 
Committee Room One, The Shire Hall, St Peter's Square, 
Hereford, HR1 2HX on Monday 26 September 2016 at 10.00 am 
  

Present:  
 Councillors: PA Andrews, TL Bowes and DW Greenow 
 

  
  
28. ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN   

 
Councillor DW Greenow was elected as Chairman for the Regulatory Sub-Committee 
hearing. 
 
 

29. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST   
 
There were no declarations of interest made. 
 
 

30. APPLICATION FOR THE GRANT OF A PREMISES LICENCE IN RESPECT OF 
"PAPA JOHNS, 19 COMMERCIAL ROAD, HEREFORD. HR1 2BD" - LICENSING ACT 
2003   
 
This item was withdrawn from the committee as conditions had been agreed with the 
applicant. 
 
 

31. APPLICATION TO RE-INSTATE AN EXPIRED HACKNEY CARRIAGE VEHICLE 
LICENCE   
 
SUMMARY OF THE PROCEEDINGS OF EXEMPT INFORMATION 
 
Members of the Council’s Regulatory Sub-Committee considered the above appeal, full 
details of which appeared before the Members in their agenda and the background 
papers. 
 
Prior to making their decision the Members heard from the applicant’s representative 
and Joanna Barber, representing the Licensing Authority. 
  
Having carefully considered those matters brought before them, the Sub-Committee 
were of the opinion that the application be allowed as follows. 
  
RESOLVED 
  
It is the decision of the Sub-Committee that the application be allowed. 
  
The Committee confirmed that a written copy of the decision would be issued to the 
applicant by the Licensing Authority 
 
 
 
 



 

32. APPLICATION TO RE-INSTATE AN EXPIRED HACKNEY CARRIAGE VEHICLE 
LICENCE   
 
 
SUMMARY OF THE PROCEEDINGS OF EXEMPT INFORMATION 
 
Members of the Council’s Regulatory Sub-Committee considered the above appeal, full 
details of which appeared before the Members in their agenda and the background 
papers. 
 
Prior to making their decision the Members heard from the applicant and Joanna Barber, 
representing the Licensing Authority. 
  
Having carefully considered those matters brought before them, the Sub-Committee 
were of the opinion that the application be allowed as follows. 
  
RESOLVED 
  
It is the decision of the Sub-Committee that the application be allowed. 
  
The Committee confirmed that a written copy of the decision would be issued to the 
applicant by the Licensing Authority 
 
 

33. CONSIDERATION OF A DUAL DRIVER APPLICATION  TO CONSIDER WHETHER 
AN INDIVIDUAL IS A FIT AND PROPER PERSON TO HOLD A DUAL DRIVER 
LICENCE FOLLOWING REFERRAL FROM OFFICER PANEL.   
 
 
SUMMARY OF THE PROCEEDINGS OF EXEMPT INFORMATION 
 
Members of the Council’s Regulatory Sub-Committee considered the above appeal, full 
details of which appeared before the Members in their agenda and the background 
papers. 
 
Prior to making their decision the Members heard from the applicant and Joanna Barber, 
representing the Licensing Authority. 
  
Having carefully considered those matters brought before them, the Sub-Committee 
were of the opinion that the application be deferred as follows. 
  
RESOLVED 
  
It is the decision of the Sub-Committee that the application be adjourned to allow the 
presentation of additional information. 
  
 
 

The meeting ended at 11.56 am CHAIRMAN 


